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To: agenda comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Acquisition of property next to Richmond Beach saltwater park
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Dear sirs,
I am writing in support of acquisition of the vacant beach property at the southern end

of 27th Ave NW—2.6 acres with 400 feet of shoreline. This would complete the shoreline for
the park and give us the right to walk across the Richmond Beach Drive bridge, then
southward to the beach.

I hope you will vote in favor of this proposal.

Kathryn Zufall

2420 NW 201st Place, Shoreline WA 98177
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